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NE Franklin Street Improvements Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Contract
Details: Camas received a CDBG in the amount of $225,000 to reconstruct NE Franklin Street from
15th Avenue to 19th Avenue. This contract provides the terms for which the City will receive and use
these funds. Upgrades to the sewer lines, water services and curb ramps are included with this
reconstruction project. Camas staff is performing the design work. The additional cost is covered by
budgeted water and sewer funds.
Presenter: James Carothers, Engineering Manager
Recommended Action: Staff recommends this item be placed on the August 17, 2015 Consent
Agenda for Council's consideration.
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